
 

Bulk Recovery Solutions 

Community Notification – Expansion to Operations 

04 July 2018 

 

Dear Resident,  

Bulk Recovery Solution (BRS) is proposing to amend its current operations at 16 Kerr Road, Ingleburn 

and wish to notify you of these changes. Refer to Figure 1 for site location.  

Figure 1. Site location 

 

Currently BRS recycle and process liquid waste and construction and demolition waste including 

concrete, concrete washout water, stormwater and soils.  The facility provides a sustainable and 

environmentally friendly method for waste resource recovery.      

It is proposed to expand the current operations to:  

• Process liquid waste including oily water, sewer silt and debris and grease;  

• Increase the annual processing and storage capacity of waste materials; and  

• Expand hours of operation to 24 hours, 7 days per week for certain operations. 

Site 



An environmental impact assessment (EIS) is being prepared to identify and assess likely 

environmental impact associated with the proposed expansion.  The EIS will be submitted and 

assessed by the NSW Department of Planning and Environment.   

BRS has engaged an environmental consultant to prepare the EIS who are undertaking a number of 

specialist assessments including air quality, noise and traffic.  In relation to these specialist 

assessments preliminary investigations indicate the following:    

 Noise - It is expected that there will be no change to noise levels at residential premises 

given the type of equipment, location within the building and operational procedures;  

 Air – it is expected that there will be no additional air quality impact given the majority of 

operations are located within the building, water sprays to supress dust will be used and 

closed handling systems employed; and  

 Traffic – there will be an increase in traffic movements. Heavy vehicles will access the facility 

via Henderson Road and Williamson Road to the Hume Highway thereby limiting traffic 

impacts through residential areas. 

If you have any comments or require further information please do not hesitate to contact our 

environmental consultants, KDC by the following options:   

- PH: (02) 4940 0442 

- Email: kale@kdc.com.au  

- Address: Suite 2B, 125 Bull Street, Newcastle West, NSW 2302 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tim Baillie 

AWE Group 
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